
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 6th October 2023 

What has been happening this week?  

In Collective Worship, the children have been thinking about remembrance.   

In English, the children have enjoyed starting our new book– Rose Blanche  

In Maths, Fractions! Finding equivalent and simplifying.  

In Science , we have begun our new topic on electricity. The children learnt about the 

impact of electricity over the years.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Flavius and Aldous for their DT. Willow and Theo E for their Science  

Headteachers Award: Dora & Logan for perseverance, Archie & Declan for love.   

Shining Stars: Flavius, Theo D, Archie, Aldous, Willow, Lottie, Millie and Ella– Rose.  

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“I liked all the work this week but I really liked creating a comic strip in R.E.” Lacey  

Reminders & Messages  

• A new homework grid and spellings went out last week. The children know where 

spare copies are kept 

• Please bring spare clothing for PE days 

• Christingle Service is next Friday at 2.30pm 

• Next Friday is Children in Need. Please can the Year Six children have a think about 

an activity they would like to run for our fundraising and share with me on 

Monday! Thank you for your support.  


